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March
Tenth
1920.

Major Greenwood,
Royal Military College, 
Xingston, Ont.

Dear Major Greenwood:-
I have received your letter 

of February ,26th with reference to the lectures 
which you desire to have delivered to the Gentlemen 
Cadets of the Royal Military College.

With regard to the honorarium, I 
should think that if the expenses of the lecturer 
were paid, together with an honorarium of 4"20.00, 
this should he quite sufficient.

With best v, ishes,
I remain,

ïours very sincerely.

Acting Principal


